
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

October 2, 2008 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:10-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---all members introduced 

themselves---there were 34 persons present---the minutes for the September meeting were read 

by Robert Burks (secretary) ---two corrections were made in the minutes and they were accepted  

as corrected---a current financial report was given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) 

 

7:15-----General Discussion---Reagan Dunn day is Saturday October 4, 2008---starting time will 

be 2:00 unless unusual weather creates a reschedule problem---the club will provide pizza, cake 

and soft drinks---remember to reset the gate lock to zeros when leaving---volunteers are needed  

to mow the field before Saturday---be alert to the elk and deer hoof prints and droppings on the 

field. 

 

7:25-----New Business---Float flying on Lake Washington is now occurring on Thursdays---the 

Christmas party will be on December 6, 2008---pilots, be certain that the spektrum receiver you 

are using is certified to be used with your aircraft (electric, glow, gas); park flyer, limited range,  

full range etc. ---the charging stations at the field need attention---perhaps more or newer batteries 

are needed and solar cells with more capacity 

 

7:40-----Old Business---Club hats are available for $10.00 each---club jackets $90.00---Steve 

Black continues to expand the DVD library---he has reformatted about two-thirds of the Boeing 

Hawks library donation.  

 

7:50-----Show and Tell---Jay Nickel brought a small electric helicopter---Thomas Richards 

brought a scratch built quarter scale 1913 monoplane 

 

8:00-----Raffle by Dick Weaver---Items acquired from RC Hobbies (Covington) and donations 

 

8:10-----Meeting Adjourned 

 


